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Dear Mr Keough, 

I refer to your submission dated 1 9Ih June last received on the 4'h June 201 3 and associated 
documentation. This information was submitted pursuant to an earlier submission dated the 
15Ih May fiom the offices of David Carson, Receiver and Manager of Greenstar Ltd. (in 
receivership) The documents related to Environmental Liability Risk Assessments (ELRAs) 
and Closure and Decommissioning Plans (CDPS) for 12 Materials Recovery Facilities 
(MRFs). I am to confirm that the ELRA and CDP costings submitted as set out in the table 
below are approved. 

Faellity I Licence NO. I closure : ECRA 

Fassaroe, Bray. WO05343 ' €140,137 €473,000 

Deepwater Quay, Sligo I W0058-01 I €29,769 I € 163,000. 

Cookstown, Tallaght 1 W0079-01 I €12,650 I €233,000 

Dock Road, Limerick WOO8242 €264,459 €353,000 

Waterford Utility Services, Six Cross WO1 16-02 €13,200 €2 13,000 
Roads, Waterford 

Sarsfieldcowt, Glanmin, Cork 
I 1 I '  I WOI36-02 I €269,893 I €5 I 3,000 

Forge Hill, Cork I WO17341 I €13,750 I €223,000 ' 

Six Cross Roads, Carriganard! I WO17743 I 
Waterford 

€40,6 1 0 €2 13,000 

M'ium Park, Dublin WO I 83-0 1 €66,306 €213,000 

Greenogue, Dublin WO 1 88-0 1 €59,447 €2 13,000 

Gorey, Wexford wo220-0 I €17,166 €7O,OOO 

Enn iscorthy, Wexford Wo24l4l 0 €2 13,000 



It 'should be noted that the closure costings for facilities bearing licence register numbers, 
WO173-01, WO1 16-02, WOO79-01 and WO241-01 are approved assuming the facilities remain 
inoperational. Should the facilities re-engage in waste acceptance, then a revised closure cost 
will need to be determined and submitted to the EPA. I 

,If you have any queries, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours sincerely, 

'Manager, Environmentd'knforcement (Waste) 
Ofltice of Environmental Enforcement, EPA 

Cc Chris Carter (for David Carson) via e-mail 


